
Office of the Dean Academic Affairs 
NATIONAL INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY SRINAGAR 

 

 
Dated: July 29, 2021 

Notice 

B tech, M tech, M Sc, MBA & PhD 
 

All the students of NIT Srinagar are informed that, if any student of the Institute has a 
genuine issue, grievance, or any suggestion regarding the academics and would like to 
communicate the same to undersigned; 

They can do so by sending an email to deanacadaffairs@nitsri.ac.in. 

If there is a merit or scope for further discussion, undersigned will invite the student for an 
online meeting for interaction. 

 
 
 
_____________ 
(Najeeb-ud-din) 
Dean (AA) 
 
  


